January 14, 2014
Cook County Board of Education
The Cook County Board of Education met in regular session on Tuesday, January 14, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the Cook Middle School Board Room.  Board members Maysoe Wiley, Frank Carter, Jerry Durden, Susan Griffin, and Chad Sumner were present for this meeting.  Chairman Wiley called the meeting to order.
Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.
APPEARANCES AND RECOGNITIONS:
· Mrs. Barbara Williams was recognized as the Employee of the Quarter.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  Recommendation was made to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.  On a motion by Mr. Carter, seconded by Mr. Sumner, the board members voted unanimously to approve the minutes from previous meeting.
2014-2015 SCHOOL CALENDAR:  Recommendation was made to approve the 2014-2015 School Calendar.  On a motion by Mr. Carter, seconded by Mr. Sumner, the board members voted unanimously to approve the calendar.
OUT OF STATE/OVER NIGHT FIELD TRIP: Recommendation was made to approve the following out of state/over night field trip.
· Cook High School Beta Club-Bush Gardens, Tampa Florida, March 21, 2014

      (Charter Bus-No cost to the Board of Education)

On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to approve the field trip.
RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following personnel:
APPOINTMENTS

School Nutrition

Patrina Fordham, Director, School Nutrition (effective April 1, 2014)

Teachers/Substitutes


Latoya Jennings, Substitute Teacher, Cook County Schools


Christina Mosteller, Substitute Teacher, Cook County Schools (certified)


Jennie Welch, Substitute Teacher, Cook County Schools

Transportation


Herbert Hill, Bus Driver, Transportation
RESIGNATIONS

Teachers/Paras


Susan Yody, Teacher, Cook Elementary School
RETIREMENTS

School Nutrition

Jackie Williams, Director, School Nutrition (effective June 30, 2014)
EXECUTIVE SESSION:  Recommendation was made to go into executive session to discuss Personnel.  On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mrs. Griffin the board members voted unanimously to go into executive session.

Recommendation was made to return to regular session.  On a motion by Mr. Durden, seconded by Mr. Carter, the board members voted unanimously to return to regular session.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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